
We've had a lovely couple of weeks in Class 1 continuing to explore our Woodland topic. We loved 

making our scarecrows and working with the older children in the school. Come and have a look at 

our creations they are currently lurking in our woodland area. 

We have also been practising our computer skills and we are becoming experts at logging on and off 

of our school laptops - we are trying hard to remember the class password. 

We are continuing to engage in outdoor learning where we have created our own nature sticks 

stripping the bark off sticks using peelers and attaching natural objects. We have made our own 

dragons, boats and magic wands! The week has been rounded off with a warming sit around our 

fire-pit (expertly lit by Phoebe!) whilst our, soon to be eaten, popcorn exploded in the pan over the 

flames! 

                      

                       

                              


